
 

 

Barnet Autism Advisory Team 
 

Year 6 Parents/Carers 
Transition Coffee Morning  

 
- Come and meet other parents of Year 6 pupils who may be going 

to your child’s secondary school 
- Meet SENCos/staff from your new mainstream Secondary School 
- Learn about ways to support your child in transitioning from 

Primary to Secondary Schools 
 

This is a coffee morning for: 
Parents/Carers of Year 6 children on the autism spectrum who are 
transferring to a mainstream Barnet Secondary School in Autumn 2017 
 
Special Educational Needs Co-ordinators in mainstream Barnet 
Secondary Schools 

                                                
Places are free but you must register! 
 
Date: Tuesday 6th June 2017 
 
Time: 9.30-11.30 
 
Venue: TBC 
 
For: Parents/Carers and Special Educational Needs Co-ordinators  
 
For further information and to secure your place please contact Mala 
Perera, Autism Advisory Teacher, on Mala.Perera@barnet.gov.uk  

mailto:Mala.Perera@barnet.gov.uk

